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HETS Chair Message 
As HETS Chair and academician, I am incredibly proud to present the 
Volume XIII, Spring Issue, of the HETS Online Journal, now on a new 
editorial platform to bring up to the standards of publications of this 
nature. Through this new channel, we can better showcase articles and 
their authors in a more relevant and dependable manner. Likewise, the 
platform provides authors and users more intuitive navigation of current 
issues and easy access to our archive of 12 years of expert works that 
have contributed to academia with research and scientific papers.  

In this issue, we have received numerous exciting articles, in both English 
and Spanish, discussing such topics as, Project-Based Approach, closing 
the Equity Gap and Improving the Success of students, Self-Regulation of 
Learning among Graduates Studying online, and Dissertation Challenges 

Faced by Hispanic Graduate Students, among others. 

We hope you enjoy reading the insightful articles published in this edition; share the Journal with 
colleagues, academicians, students, and administrators engaged in higher education; and consider 
submitting your articles for publication in the Fall Issue. Interested authors should send their 
manuscripts by Friday, September 29, 2023. For more information and guidelines, visit 
hets.org/ejournal/call-for-papers/. 

Finally, we extend our invitation to join HETS collaborators as reviewers of our publication. If you are 
interested, please send an e-mail to info@hets.org. 

We hope you enjoy this edition as much as I have! 

Regards, 

 

Dr. Carlos Morales 
HETS Chair 
President, Tarrant County College – TCC Connect Campus 


